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Tel: 01386 438393


head@mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk


www.mickleton.gloucs.sch.uk  


If you have a talent or skill which you would be willing to share with us, please contact school. We’d love to hear from you. Thank you.





Mickleton Primary    


  School





ROYAL WEDDING PARTY DAY


Thank you to everyone, especially the stalwart FOS ladies, for making our Royal Wedding celebrations so fabulous. It was great to see everyone dressed up and wonderful to have our own wedding cake and beautifully decorated hall. Thank you also to the Mickleton Society for donating prizes for the children’s costumes. This was unexpected and much appreciated by us all. 
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SUMMER SHOW


Our show this year will be Chitty, Chitty, Bang, Bang. This will take place in the week beginning 11th July. Specific dates and times will be issued by the end of this half term. We are all very excited; auditions take place next week, after Year 6 children have completed their national tests. If you have any props/costumes or ideas which would be useful then we would love to hear from you. Please see me at school. I did try to secure the real ‘Chitty car’ but unfortunately it has been sold to an American buyer. We’ll just have to create our own! Watch this space.





Please be aware that any leave of absence during term time requested will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances. This does not include holidays. Thank you. 





GARDENING


We are hoping to spend more time in our gardens over the next few weeks and would like to plant up our ‘veg beds’. If anyone has any small, homeless vegetable plants left over then we will happily re-home them for you! Thank you. 





Just a reminder that praise assembly is every Friday at 2:45 p.m. in the hall. Everyone is welcome to attend, even if your child is not receiving a certificate that week. We look forward to seeing you.





TERM DATES


There appears to be some confusion over the end date of this half term. Although the Government gave an extra INSET day this year for the new primary curriculum this legislation was never passed in parliament. We sent dates out in July stating that there would be an INSET day on Friday 27th May. However, once we were told about the legislation not being passed we reissued our term dates with Friday 27th May as a teaching day. This is still the situation; we break up on Friday 27th May – there is no INSET day here. This means that children complete 190 days at school which is the legal number. I hope that this clears up any confusion. Thank you. 


P.S. the website shows the correct term dates.








VILLAGE ART COMPETITION


Well done to all children for entering the art competition at the village show. The pictures looked marvellous decorating the village hall. Well done to the winners; I hope you enjoy your prizes!





YEAR 6 SATs


Year 6 will be taking their SATs next week. We know that they have worked really hard and will do their very best. Good luck Year 6, see you for breakfast at 8:00 a.m. on Monday!








